
SAVE THE DATE: 
June 19-21, 2017

Kentucky’s 4th Annual

System of CareSystem of CareSystem of Care 

AcademyAcademyAcademy
Marriott Griffin Gate, Lexington, KY 

The Kentucky Initiative for Collaborative Change (KICC) invites primary care 
providers, clinicians, practitioners, educators, child care providers, Family Resource 
Youth Service Center staff, juvenile justice staff, community based services staff, 
public health staff, families/youth, and community members to attend the 2017 
System of Care Academy.  

2017 Academy Theme: 
Building Bridges: Advancing Partnerships Among

Residential and Community-based Service
Providers, Youth, and Families to Improve Lives

Academy Goal for Participants:  Identify effective strategies for reducing lengths of 
stay in out of home care, increase family engagement, and increase use of 
community supports.

Mark your calendars now to attend Kentucky’s System of Care Academy 
presented by the Department for Behavioral Health, Developmental and Intellectual 
Disabilities and Eastern Kentucky University. 

Registration will be available April 2017. 

For more information, email Lea.Taylor@ky.gov. 

Funds provided by the Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services Administration Grant #:  1U79SM061222-01




